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TOWN OF NEWBURGH 

PLANNING BOARD 
TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 

 
 

PROJECT:    JKS, LLC 
PROJECT NO.:   15-21 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 10, BLOCK 7, LOT 1 
REVIEW DATE:   14 AUGUST 2015 
MEETING DATE:   20 AUGUST 2015 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE: TALCOTT ENGINEERING  
  
 

1. Project requires referral to Zoning Board of Appeals as existing structure does not meet front 
yard and rear yard setbacks.   
 

2. Information pertaining to the existing Subsurface Sanitary Sewer Disposal System should be 
provided.  System appears to be a repaired fill system.  Water flow from the site should be 
determined in the existing and proposed uses.   
 

3. The Planning Board should discuss whether project is to be submitted to NYSDOT for review.  
Currently uncontrolled access from the entire property frontage exists on the site. 
 

4. Planning Board should review existing landscaping and site condition with regard to 
compliance with Town of Newburgh Design Guidelines.  Plans should depict adjoining building 
to the south which is very close to property line.  
 

5. Dimension all lane widths between parking spaces that does not appear adequate space 
exists between the proposed new #1 parking space and the 5 parking spaces along the south 
property line. 
 

6. The area delineated as unpaved employee parking area appears to be a vegetative surface in 
recent aerial photos. 
 

7. Plans should address any waste disposal enclosures existing, or proposed on the site. 
 

8. Existing signage does not appear to be in compliance with the 15 foot required setbacks.  
Additional variance may be required.   



                                       

 

 
 

 
9. The Applicants are requested to address the DOT easement which appears to run through the 

building proposed for the change of use. 
 

10. Parking calculations are based on the 3.125 square feet building, outside dimensions total 
4,044 square feet.  This should be further clarified if interior leased areas are different.  Floor 
plans should be provided documenting total leasable space.   
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
 
_________________________  
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal   
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